
Two aspects of the Hazardous Waste Regulation are changing on 1st April 2016. 

These amendments are related to the Premise Registration and Consignment Note 

Codes.

What does this mean to your business?

Premise Registration 

Historically all organisations producing 500kg or more of 

Hazardous waste in a 12 month period at a specific location 
had to register their premises with the environment agency 

(for a nominal fee). This requirement is to be abolished with 

effect from 1st April 2016 in England only. 

Please note that you still need to have a valid registration 

until these changes come into effect on 1st April 2016

Consignment Note Codes 

This in turn means that you will no longer be issued with a 

Premise Code, which forms a part of the consignment note 

number on any Hazardous Waste Consignment Notes that 

we provide for you when moving your hazardous wastes. 

Instead of this premise code, the 6 characters will instead be 

made up of the first 6 characters of your organisation name. 

For example, a consignment note number for waste from 

Countrystyle would change from: OOM068/123456 to 

COUNTR/123456

SIC Codes

The requirements for SIC code will also change, currently both 

the 2003 and 2007 codes are acceptable as well as NACE 

codes. 

From 1st April 2016 only the 2007 SIC Codes and NACE codes will be valid.

How we can help you
Countrystyle are on hand to help make this transition as easy as possible for all 

businesses. 
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